
April 16, 2012 
  
John Miazga 
Angelo State University 
2601 West Avenue NSan Angelo, TX 76909 
  
  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
This is official notification that Angelo State University has received the status of 
“ACCREDITED” under the Accountability System for Educator Preparation 
(ASEP).  The status is issued for the period from September 1, 2010, through August 31, 
2011, by the State Board for Educator Certification (SBEC) under the authority of Texas 
Education Code Section 21.045. 
  
Accreditation statuses are issued annually to each educator preparation program and are 
based on performance standards established by Texas Education Code (TEC) and 
outlined in Texas Administrative Code (TAC) Chapter 229.  For the period mentioned 
above, the status represents performance by the program candidates on examinations 
required for certification as an educator (Standard I).  In upcoming weeks, statuses for all 
programs will be made public on the Consumer Information webpage at 
www.tea.state.tx.us. 
  
Please share this information with the appropriate members of your staff.  On behalf of 
the SBEC and the Texas Education Agency, we would like to sincerely thank you for 
your ongoing commitment to the children of Texas by preparing quality future 
educators.  The Division of Educator Certification and Standards looks forward to 
working with you for another year. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
  
Janice Lopez, Ph. D 
Director, Division of Educator Certification and Standards 
Texas Education Agency 
Janice.lopez@tea.state.tx.us  
  
 	
  


